
 
 

 

 

 

 

ekaterra to cease tea production in Russia 

Rotterdam, 1 August 2022 – ekaterra, the global tea company, has decided to cease 
business in Russia due to the current operating environment. 

This means that ekaterra aims to stop the production of Lipton, Saito and Brooke Bond tea 
brands in Russia by the end of 2022, with sales ending shortly thereafter. 

In accordance with the labour legislation of the Russian Federation, all obligations to 

employees will be fulfilled. 

This decision follows ekaterra’s establishment as an independent business on July 1, 2022. 

 

All external and media inquiries to be directed to kadri.ozen@ekaterratea.com or 

oleg.piletsky@ekaterratea.com 
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